Unofficial Translation

Announcement
on
the Implementation of Measures
for the Export of Certain Goods to the United States

The Ministry of Commerce (MoC) would like to inform all producers and exporters who
have been exporting Goods to the United States that the Inter-Ministerial Prakas on
Prevention Measures of Origin Frauds for Exports of Certain Goods to the United States and
the Procedures for Applying and Issuing Origin Certification Letter for the Export of Certain
Goods to the United States, will be effective on 12 May 2025.

These Prakas (Ministerial Regulations) aim to prevent origin frauds and to strengthen the
transparent enforcement of Law on Rules of Origin for the exports of certain Goods to the
United States market. Producers and exporters are not required to pay public service fees
when applying for Origin Certification Letter.

Both Prakas and relevant legal documents are accessible via the QR code provided below.
For further information, please contact the MOC Call Center, 1266.

In this regard, all producers and exporters to the U.S. market are urged to take due note of
this information and to implement it with the utmost diligence.

Phnom Penh, 30 April 2025
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